UNITED STATES
OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20415

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OCT 2 5 1999

Honorable Albert Gore
President of the United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. President:

We are enclosing the Office of Personnel Management’s
Commercial Activities Inventory as of June 30, 1999. This
Inventory, prescribed by the Federal Activities Reform Act of
1998, has been reviewed and accepted by the Office of
Management and Budget.

Copies of the Inventory will be available at our central
office location at 1900 E Street, NW, Washington, DC 20415.
We will also make the Inventory publicly available on our
website at http://www.opm.gov.

Those interested parties who want paper copies should write to
Mr. Kenneth McMahill in room 1342 in our central office
location. They may also contact Mr. McMahill by telephone at
202-606-2494 (FAX: 202-606-1464). His E-Mail address 1is
klmcmahi@opm. gov.

Sincerely,
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Janice R. Lachance
Director

Enclosure

cc: Honorable Fred Thompson
Honorable Joseph Lieberman
Honorable Thad Cochran
Honorable Daniel Akaka
Honorable Ben Nighthorse Campbell
Honorable Byron Dorgan



